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Butler, Clare

From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 17 December 2013 08:57

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2013/7242/P - logged 18/12/2013 bd

Categories: Orange Category

 
 
Charles Thuaire 
Senior Planning Officer 
 
Telephone: 020 7974 5867 

From: Carmel Eilon [mailto:carmel.eilon@gmail.com]  

Sent: 16 December 2013 19:36 
To: Thuaire, Charles; de Souza, Maya (Councillor) 

Subject: Planning Application 2013/7242/P 

 

To:  
Charles Thuaire, Case Officer, Camden Council  
Maya De Souza  

I am writing to urge Camden Council to reject any applications to knock down Athlone 
House in Highgate. This is an important historic building that should be restored. I 
strongly believe the original agreement to restore the building should be enforced. 
Furthermore, I feel that the approach of trying to wear down the public resistance by 
the repeated series of planning applications is wrong, and any approach to allow the 
building to deteriorate further to 'justify' their failure to restore the building should not be 
condoned. 

Yours sincerely,  
Carmel Eilon 


